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For Immediate Release 
February 23, 2025 
Clark County Snowmobile Trails Update  
Telephone 715-743-5140 
 
Due to the warm temperatures in the forecast and deteriorating trail conditions, all snowmobile 
trails on public and private lands in Clark County will be closed effective at 8am Monday, February 
24, 2025.  
 
The Clark County Forest trail system will continue to be closed to ATV/UTV use until further notice.  
 
Clark County trails are subject to periodic closure; for updates on recent closures and/or openings 
please contact the Forestry and Parks Department at 715-743-5140, or visit the county website at 
www.clarkcountywi.gov for more information on our trail system.   
 
 
Thank You,  
 
Nate Beaver 
Recreation Administrator 
Clark County Forestry & Parks 
517 Court Street – Rm 103 
Neillsville, WI 54456 
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